
 

 

 

 

 

2 June 2020  

 

Our Ref: FOI7280 

 

 

Freedom of Information: Right to know request 

 

Thank you for your email of 8 May 2020, in which you asked for the following information: 

 

1. How was [sic] CF30s were there in the year ending 31 December 2019? 

 

2. How many CF30s identified as BAME (or the preferred terminology for ethnic minority 

background used by the FCA) in the year ending 31 December 2019? 

 

3. How was [sic] CF30s were there in the year ending 31 December 2018? 

 

4. How many CF30s identified as BAME (or the preferred terminology for ethnic minority 

background used by the FCA) in the year ending 31 December 2018? 

 

5. How was [sic] CF30s were there in the year ending 31 December 2017? 

 

6. How many CF30s identified as BAME (or the preferred terminology for ethnic minority 

background used by the FCA) in the year ending 31 December 2017?  

 

We are handling your email as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 

2000 (FOIA) and our response is below. 

 

Points 2,4 and 6 

 

We have carried out a search and have established that we do not hold the information you 

have requested.  This is because we do not request information relating to BAME or any similar 

classification. 

 

Points 1,3 and 5 

 

The table below provides the number of CF30s at the requested end dates: 

 

 

Year End Date Number of CF30’s 

31 December 2019 83,069 



31 December 2018 82,206 

31 December 2017 81,068 

  

Your right to complain under FOIA 

 

If you are unhappy with this response, you have the right to request an internal review.  To do 

so, please contact us within 40 working days of the date of this response. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you also have a right of appeal 

to the Information Commissioner by phone or on their website at: 

 

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 

Website: www.ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Disclosure Team 

 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

